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LG Outdoors is considered an Essential Business!
We are open and shipping as fast as we can!

COVID-19 has impacted nearly every person and business around the world. LG Outdoors is no exception.
Order volume has increased dramatically and we’'re doing everything possible to process and ship orders
quickly. Unfortunately, our current shipping backlog is 14+ days and increasing. For this, we're truly
gsorry! We are running shifts 24 hours a day in our warehouse, but are limited as to the number of person-
nel we can have in our warehouse at any given time. There is also a shortage of the number of trucks that
are able to pick up our shipments. We are doing our best to provide a clean, safe and healthy environment
for our employees while providing the best Customer Service possible under these circumstances.

We ask that you please refrain from calling or emailing us about the status of
your order.

We're sorry that your orders are taking longer than usual to arrive.

Thank you for your patience and understanding and as always, thank you for your business.
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